
 
 

                      
 
 

Product Affected – GM Type “A” Gas Fuel Fill Issues 
 
 Complaint: Drivers are complaining that units are slow to fill with gas. 
 

Cause: After inspecting several units and verifying there were no fuel line restrictions, we 
looked to GM for assistance.  The “EVAP VENT VALVE” was found to be shorted and required 
replacement. 

 
Correction: Replace solenoid #20941985 

 
 
 

THANKS TO MIKE MATTLE AND SPENCERPORT CENTRAL SCHOOL 
FOR WORKING WITH US TO ADDRESS THE ISSUE 

 
For more information contact our nearest Service Department 

 
Chittenango: 315-687-3969 or 1-800-962-5768 Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis 
Rochester:     585-424-3320 or 1-800-463-3232  Gary Chichester or Dave Schaub 
Ravena:          518-756-1111 or 1-866-867-1111  Ben Reiling 

 
Customer Service Representatives 

 
Eastern Region  Gary Bigness 845-500-3707 
Central Region   JJ Richmond 315-559-3999 
Western Region  Mike Panzica 716-908-3186 
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